
23rd September 2021 
  
Kia ora MAS whanau 
  
‘Trash to flash’ is coming to Miller Avenue School. Our 
tamariki are super-duper excited, there’ll be loads of       
opportunities to demonstrate their creativity and passion. 
The showcase will happen on Friday November 12th 2021 – 
from 12pm, lunch will be provided following the show, 
please book, text to 0226035529 – don’t forget to add your 
name to reserve your seat for lunch.  
 
Check the room 10 pics out on the next page, stunning work and the beautiful room 5 artwork which 
is displayed in the office, extremely talented tamariki.  
 
We would love to advertise your business on our MAS school van, it's a moving billboard that is       
constantly in and about Hauraki, call me and join our team of sponsors - 078628602 Richard. 
  
I need your feedback in term 4 to three very simple questions: 
  

1. MAS are looking to change the names of the class rooms; can you suggest NEW names that 
reflect who we are? (all 9 classes, the office block, Library, STEM room, excluding the hall). 
2. In two words – what is the most important thing you look for in a school? 
3. Lastly, would you like your child to take part in ‘Bible in Schools’ in 2022? 
  

These questions will be placed in a survey, the link will be sent to every parent, week 2  term 4. 
  
Nakū nõa 
Richard Wilkinson – Principal 

 

MASCOT 
Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

              Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

COMING EVENTS 

 

September — Mahuru 

23rd Year 8 Immunisations—9am school library 

October—Whiringa-A-Nuku 

1st Last day of Term 3  

18th First day of Term 4 

 

Our school now has 
eftpos available for     

paying fees,          
stationery and      

uniforms.   
Available at the 

school office. 

 
Hunter—Room 8 
Tyrel—Room 6 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details and your child’s name) Westpac 
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Spring is in the air at MAS Office 

Room 10—Repurposing an old t-shirt 

Spring is definitely in the air at Miller Avenue School office with spring ‘artwork’ flowers starting to 

appear on our wall in the main office entrance. 

We currently have a vast display of artwork in our school office including houses created by students 

in Room 5.  A lot of effort and detail has gone into these houses, so please ensure when you are next 

at school to pass by the office and check out all the artwork that is currently on display, uniquely 

made by our talented students. 

On behalf of Mrs Parkhill and Mrs Marr, a BIG THANK YOU to Whaea Jane for sharing the 

students artwork and making it such a colourful and delightful place to work each day! 



It’s cool to korero Māori 

He aha o patai? 
  

What are your questions? 
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ASSEMBLIES  Under Alert Level 2 we will not be holding our school assemblies. 
TOUCH RUGBY 
The Thursday evening Touch module will run again this year with teams from the four grades being     
entered.  The grades are year 1/2, 3/4, 5/6 and 7/8. 
We will enter 2 teams from each grade providing we can get enough coaches and managers.  If you are 
interested in managing/coaching a team please let the office know before next Thursday 30th             
September. 
WATER BOTTLES 
Due to our water fountains been turned off under Alert Level 2, please ensure you send your child/ren to 
school with a named drink bottle.  Students can refill their bottles in class, if needed, during the day. 

   Clean trash items for example... 
bottle tops, food packaging,          

packaging tape, boxes, bags, baskets 
etc for our Trash Flash Event 

Please drop any of these items into our 
school office.  Thank you. 

 Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

  

          Trash Flash 
When; Friday 12th  November, 2021 

12.00 - 1.00pm 
Grandparent/Whanau, event and lunch invitation 

NZ Visual Art Curriculum; 
Developing Ideas in the Visual 

Arts 
In this strand, students develop 
ideas through observation,         
imagination, and invention with  
materials. They also develop      
ideas in response to experiences 
and feelings and as they reflect 
on their own art making. They 
source ideas from a variety of   
motivations and extend and       
organise them in ways that      
communicate their intentions.  
Students use selected methods to 
explore and develop their   ideas.  They conceptualise 
their ideas and express them through a range of       
materials. They reflect on, test, clarify, and regenerate 
ideas as they solve problems, individually and             
collaboratively, in making objects and images. 
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Public Notices 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW SCHOOL APP 


